
 

    RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 
 

CIRCULAR NO. 007/RIAS/ 2024-25                                                                                  DATE: 16-05-24 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings for the day! 

We are delighted to welcome you all to the new academic year 2024-25. We would kindly 
request you all to uninstall and reinstall the Neverskip App. We will be uploading the Holiday 
Homework and other essential documents on Neverskip again for your reference. Request you 
to contact Administration Department on the below given email ID if you have not downloaded 
the report cards. 

Administrator: administrator.sarjapur@ryaninternationalacademy.org 

Admissions: admissions.sarjapur@ryaninternationalacademy.org 

 
Regards, 
Team RIAS 


